
RCW 64.34.200  Creation of condominium.  (1) A condominium may be 
created pursuant to this chapter only by recording a declaration 
executed by the owner of the interest subject to this chapter in the 
same manner as a deed and by simultaneously recording a survey map and 
plans pursuant to RCW 64.34.232. The declaration and survey map and 
plans must be recorded in every county in which any portion of the 
condominium is located, and the condominium shall not have the same 
name as any other existing condominium, whether created under this 
chapter or under chapter 64.32 RCW, in any county in which the 
condominium is located.

(2) A declaration or an amendment to a declaration adding units 
to a condominium may not be recorded unless (a) all structural 
components and mechanical systems of all buildings containing or 
comprising any units thereby created are substantially completed as 
evidenced by a recorded certificate of completion executed by the 
declarant which certificate may be included in the declaration or the 
amendment, the survey map and plans to be recorded pursuant to RCW 
64.34.232, or a separately recorded written instrument, and (b) all 
horizontal and vertical boundaries of such units are substantially 
completed in accordance with the plans required to be recorded by RCW 
64.34.232, as evidenced by a recorded certificate of completion 
executed by a licensed surveyor.  [1992 c 220 § 4; 1990 c 166 § 2; 
1989 c 43 § 2-101.]

Effective date—1990 c 166: See note following RCW 64.34.020.

Certified on 9/1/2023 RCW 64.34.200 Page 1


		2023-11-04T13:54:15-0700
	Electronic transmittal




